
 

 

DECEMBER 2016            Kiwanis Breakfast Club of Oconomowoc 

                                            P.O. Box 462 Oconomowoc, WI 53066 

Wednesday Morning 7:15 AM 

Lake Terrace Clubhouse Restaurant 

1380 West Wisconsin Avenue 

Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to improving the world one child and 

one community at a time.  
 

                                                  
 

 

    President’s Corner – ANDY WAGNER 

  
 

I hope everyone had a great Happy 

Thanksgiving. December brings us another 

big month for Kiwanis.  Our program chair 

for the month of December is Jim 

Fulmer.  I would like to Thank Jim, 

especially for arranging the Christmas 

Party, December 21st, our regular 

meeting.   The Oconomowoc Community 

Choir will perform for us, all spouses are 

invited.   

 

Saturday, December 3rd at 5:00 p.m. is the 

Christmas Parade.The theme is Music At 

Christmas.  I would again like to thank our 

Christmas committee, who organized it, 

and our members and supporters that help 

make this parade a success.  Hopefully the 

weather is good on Saturday. 

Thanks to all our bell ringers at Pick & 

Save in Pabst Farms: We will ring for over 

50 hours and hopefully as a club we will 

raise about $3500.00 for the Salvation 

Army.   

On December 7th, at our regular meeting, 

we will donate $2500.00 to Lake Area Free 

Clinic Dental Fund and also recognize Will 

Pestka, who fundraised $1700.00 of the 

$2500.00 and donated it to our club.  Many 

Thanks to Will and his parents. 

At our Board meeting November 22nd we 

approved and set our next Shrimp 

Dinner/Silent Auction date for November 

5th, 2017. 

Finally, I wish everyone a Very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year  
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   WHAT’S HAPPENING 
Dec 1 to 17  Bell Ringing 

Dec. 3   Christmas Parade 

Dec. 6    Blood Drive  

Dec. 7    Breakfast Meeting 

Dec. 7    Kringle orders and money due 

Dec. 12  Shorehaven Bingo   

Dec. 13  Key Club Blood Drive 

Dec. 13  Board Meeting 

Dec. 13  Aktion Club Meeting 

Dec. 14  Breakfast Meeting  

Dec. 21  Annual Christmas Breakfast 

Dec. 25   MERRY CHRISTMAS 

Dec. 28  Breakfast Meeting 

Dec  31   Happy New Year at midnight 

              (Will anyone still be awake ?) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS 

BREAKFAST – DEC. 21
ST

 

 

Come one Come all to our 

Christmas Breakfast. Please sign 

up so we can get a good count 

for the kitchen. Spouses or a 

guest are free. Bring a 

perspective member. The 

Oconomowoc  Community 

Choir will provide the 

entertainment. Jim says Santa 

may even have a surprise for us. 
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BILL’BUNCH 

Bill Peebles, Captain   

Kathy Kaempf 

Mark May 

Colleen Meyer 

Jerry Schneider 

Leonard Schacht 

Fred Steinlein 

Fred Schnell 

 
Sandra Karkossa            12-18 
 

 
NONE  

 

 

 
GREETER & INVOCATION  

Colleen Meyer            12-7 

Bill Peebles                 12-14  

Leonard Schacht         12-21 

Steve Schmiedlin        12- 28  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to Jim Fulmer  for arranging 

speakers for the month of December    

    

Dec. 7  Mary Reich- Lake Area Free Clinic 

and Dental Clinic                      

    

Dec. 14 OHS student Natalie Tesch,  

exchange student – Studies in Spain 

                                                                 

 

Dec. 21  Annual Christmas Breakfast- 

Oconomowoc Community Choir                                  

                   

Dec. 28 – To be determined  

       

 

 

35
th

  ANNUAL SHRIMP DINNER 

 

Another huge success. About 700 

attended. Numbers are still being put 

together but it looks close to an 

$8,000 profit.  About half from the 

Silent Auction. The FFA, Robotics, 

Key Club, Aktion Club and AFS all 

came to help. Could’t do it without 

them.  

Thanks to Andy for chairing this 

event for another year !  

Andy will have a report for the 

January newsletter  

 

 
ROBOTICS 
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BOSTON STORE FUNDRAISER 

 

 

 
 

Thanks to all who sold and bought 

books. With our bonus check to come 

in December we should be at about 

$1200.00 in profit. Our budget goal was 

$800.00. Special thanks to those who 

went in to sell on Thursdays in October 

and during the sale dates in November.  

Jim Fulmer(4X), Andy Wagner(3X), 

Sue Schneider(3X), Jane Fredrich(2X), 

Colleen Meyer(1X),Len Zacharias(1X). 

I believe I have all the money turned in 

but if you haven’t  please to so asap. 

 

Thanks 

Jerry 

 

 

 

 
 

 

DONATION TO FOOD 

PANTRY 

 
Steve Schmiedlin presents a check of 

$3000.00 to Lois Jackson co-founder 

of the food pantry. These funds were 

all raised from the “CHANGE FOR 

HUNGER” donation boxes Steve has 

placed in various area businesses. 

This was Steve’s  idea in 2002 and he 

has faithfully found new places to put 

the boxes as needed and picked up 

the money on a regular schedule. In 

the past 5 years collections totaled 

about $16,000.00.  He does this 

without a lot of attention. Please 

thank Steve for his dedication and 

this great program which gives our 

club a lot of public visibility and is 

very important to the food pantry .  
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SALVATION ARMY BELL 

RINGING IN DECEMBER 

AT PICK N SAVE – PABST FARMS 
 

Jane has passed around the sign up 

sheet and most if not all the time slots 

are filled. If you haven’t signed up 

yet and still want to ring  join 

someone . It is always more fun when 

you are not by yourself. Attached is a 

copy of the sign up sheet. If you plan 

to ring with someone no need to sign 

up just show up.    

 

 

 

KEY CLUB KRINGLE SALE 

 
Once again the Key Club is selling 

Racine Danish Kringles to help with the 

cost of going to their District  

Convention in Green Bay in March 

2017. If you need an order form please 

contact me. Orders and money need to 

be in by Wednesday , December 7th. I 

will deliver the kringles at our meeting 

on December 21
st
. There are cheaper 

kringles but these are the originals and 

$3.50  of each kringle sale goes to the 

Key Club. We will be serving these as 

part of our Christmas Breakfast.  
 

 

 

 

.OCONOMOWOC 

KIWANIS CHRISTMAS 

PARADE 

SATURDAY DECEMBER 

3
RD

 @ 5:00 PM 

DOWNTOWN  

OCONOMOWOC 

PARADE STARTS AT 

FOWLER PARK, 

PROCEEDS SOUTH ON 

OAKWOOD TO 

WISCONSIN AVE. THEN 

WEST PAST MAIN STREET 

ENDING AT THE  FIRST 

BANK FINANCIAL 

PARKING LOT 

 

BRING A NON-

PERISHABE FOOD ITEM 

OR CASH FOR THE FOOD 

PANTRY TO BE 

COLLECTED BY THE 

ROTARY 

FOR MORE INFO OR 

ENTRY VISIT 

OCONOMOWOCKIWANIS.

ORG 

Contact Jim with any questions you 

have. 
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KEY CLUB HAS PIZZA PARTY 

 

The Key Club celebrated their 1
st
 place 

finish at the Fright Hike with a pizza 

party. They used some of the $100.00 

prize money for this. 

Following is a picture  of  a “KEY” 

that  Lyn Momsen (one of the advisors) 

made with cup cakes. Very creative !! 

The party was the  day before my 

Birthday so she added the happy 

birthday wish which was greatly 

appreciated. 
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